A message from District Administrator Margaret Rudolph, 5/14/2020:

Dear Families,

I'm sure many of you have heard that the Wisconsin Supreme Court has overturned the state's extended Safer at Home order and has allowed businesses to reopen across the state. While there are still questions, I want to address how the Portage Community School District will be handling this decision.

All Wisconsin school buildings are still closed through the end of the school year. Our students will not be returning to the classroom at this time. Our teachers and staff will continue to provide optional learning opportunities through the scheduled last day of school, June 4. Meal delivery will also continue, following its current schedule, through June 4. In addition, our buildings will remain closed until July 1 so we will continue to prepare and host the Class of 2020 Virtual Graduation Ceremony.

The Portage Community School District's administrative team is continuing to look at our summer school programs and determining how they will look as well as how our return to the classroom in the fall will occur.

First and foremost, our priority is the health, safety and well-being of your children and our staff. I encourage you to continue to follow the CDC recommendations of frequent handwashing for at least 20 seconds, wearing a mask when going out in public, and staying 6 feet away from other people when possible.

Sincerely,

Margaret Rudolph